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CALL FOR PROPOSALS

EXTENSION
Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce that the abstract submission deadline for posters/presentations
for the Annual nanoHUB User Conference has been extended until Monday June 22nd,
2015. Please note this is the last date that proposals will be accepted.

Additional information and instructions can be found here.

The conference will be held August 31st - September 1st, 2015, at Purdue University in
West Lafayette, Indiana, USA. Registration for the conference is now open at:
https://nanohub.org/groups/conference/registration

Please feel free to forward this notice to interested parties.

If you were not in the initial mailing list and would like to subscribe to this list, please send an
email to contact@nanohub.org with the subject "join".

Conference Description: The nanoHUB User Conference brings together users from
research, education, and industry to network and learn from each other as well as from the
nanoHUB team. Join us this year at Purdue University and hear from experienced users how
nanoHUB is integrated into their research/classrooms, discover how nanoHUB is used in
projects, and learn how to apply this information through a series of workshops offered by
nanoHUB experts.

IMPORTANT DATES
Abstract Submissions Deadline

June 22nd, 2015

Authors Notified of Acceptance

July 15th, 2015

Poster Submissions Deadline

August 1st, 2015
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